
Holiday Bowl 2019 
December 6th, 7th, 8th 2019 

 
You are invited to enter a mixed triples team in the annual 

Mount Dora Holiday Bowl. 
 

The event will take place on Friday, December 6th, Saturday, December 7th 
and Sunday, December 8th. Do not delay as this event is always a sellout.  All 
entries will be on a first-come first-served basis until all the available space is 
filled.  Your cancelled check will be your notification of acceptance.  
 
Players residing in the division for more than 30 days must be members of the 
Bowls USA - Southeast Division.  Players, who are not residents in the 
division, must be members of Bowls USA or any World Bowls affiliated club. 

 
We will bowl five 14 end games.  The first one will be Friday afternoon and 
then two each on Saturday and Sunday.  Practice time is available Thursday 
afternoon and from 9-11 AM on Friday.  All teams must register between 9-
11:30 AM Friday morning.  Schedule adjustments or format changes will be 
made in case of inclement weather. 

 
This year’s entry fee will be $210 per team. The top 10 teams will be awarded 
cash prizes, plus we have added a last high game prize.  This fee is an all-
inclusive package and includes the beer and wine reception Friday night, 
breakfast and lunch Saturday and Sunday. Non-bowling guests are invited to 
join us at breakfast for $5.00 or lunch for $6.00.  A donation for guest 
attending the reception on Friday evening would be appreciated. 
 
As always, Mount Dora will be ablaze with Christmas lights and full of good 
cheer.  This is the best tournament of the season and we look forward to 
having you join us. 
 
See you in Mount Dora! 
 
 
 
Dick Maglio, President 
Mount Dora Lawn Bowling Club 
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